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Rollo-Walker

Regarding this application can I please ask that a full ground survey is undertaken before any building takes 

place. The Cottage in Hilltop Road has a large crack running through it top to bottom which does not appear to 

be tree related so suggests that there may be ground movement. In addition the garden walls of 2 and 4 

Hilltop Road fell down last Autumn with no apparent cause so feel that the ground here needs to be checked. 

2 Hilltop Road had a significant amount of subsidence work undertaken some 30 years ago and I worry that 

yet more building could have a detrimental effect on the ground.

 2Total:

Page 2 of 2


